
From: SMART Julie 50403
To: Cottell, Carrie
Cc: Licensing
Subject: Mr Favourite Email re CCTV and Nitenet Radio
Date: 19 August 2022 12:51:03

Hi 
 
As you will see below, Mr Tuncay Sezek has upgraded his CCTV system to ensure it meets the
standard outlined in the CCTV condition I proposed in relation to his application for a premises
licence, and he is also prepared to join the Nitenet Radio Scheme. 
 
As an agreed position has now been reached, and Section 9.2 of the Guidance indicates that the
Licensing Authority should not hold hearings where representations have been made and
conditions have been agreed, please accept this email as notification that I shall not be attending
the hearing on 1 September 2022, but trust that the conditions will be added to the licence on
that date. 
 
Kind regards
Julie
 
 

From: SMART Julie 50403 
Sent: 19 August 2022 12:38
To: 
Subject: RE: Nitenet Radio Communications Scheme
 
Hi Tuncay
 
Thank you for contacting me and for confirming that you accept the CCTV and Nitenet radio
conditions that I recommended.
 
In respect of the Nitenet radio, you need to contact MRS Communications on  or
by email enquiries@mrscomms.co.uk and they will assist you. 
 
 
Kind regards
Julie
 

From: Tuncay Sezek  
Sent: 13 August 2022 17:25
To: SMART Julie 50403 <julie.smart@devonandcornwall.pnn.police.uk>
Subject: Re: Nitenet Radio Communications Scheme
 
Hi, 
 
My name is Tuncay Sezek and I am currently applying for a Premises Licence for Mr.Favourite
Kebab & Grill Ltd. 
There is a Commitee Hearing scheduled for the 1st September 2022 at Torquay Town Hall. 



 
Regarding the representations made by yourself on behalf of the police, I can confirm that our
CCTV has just been upgraded to high specification, and now covers all of the requests you have
made. I fully agree for these to be added to the licence. 
 
I would now like to join the Nitenet Radio Communications Scheme, and I was wondering if you
could let me know how I go about that. 
 
Thank you in advance,  
 
Tuncay Sezek 
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